
 
 

October 18, 2006 
 

 
 
To the Honorable, the Common Council 

 
Dear Council Members: 

 
Please find attached a “Title Only" Communication for introduction at the next Common 
Council meeting 

 
The Department of Public Works is currently developing a program to implement 

traffic calming projects.  This Communication will transmit a document titled  
"City of Milwaukee Traffic Calming Program."  The document will be provided to  
the Public Works Committee prior to its next meeting on October 31, 2006. The Department 

of Public Works will present the document and ask that it be accepted and placed on file.  
 

Very truly yours, 
 
 

 
Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 
 
 

MDL:lja 
 

Attachment 
 
RESOLUTIONS/RESOLUTIONS 2006/TRAFFIC CALMING POLICY LETTER (10 -18-06) 


